
EDITORIAL COMMENT ON THE STATE'S BANNING OF 

"FRONTLINE ON HEALTH IN AFRICA". 

South Af r ica has no press freedom! 

We are therefore not surprised at the State 's banning 

of newspapers and other publ icat ions. We nevertheless 

wish to express our t o ta l disgust at the bannig of 

"Front l ine on Health in A f r i c a " , produced in Cape Town. 

Obviously the State wishes to si lence a l l accurate 

d isc r ip t ions of the extent of i l l health and i t s causes 

in South A f r i c a , as well as a l l c r i t i c i s m of th is 

s i t ua t i on . Through actions such as th i s the State.seeks 

to maintain the present unjust and unequal system. 

They cannot possibly succeed! 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
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